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BROMLEY ECONOMIC PARTNERSHIP 
27th June 2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTIONS TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE 
BROMLEY ECONOMIC PARTNERSHIP 

 

 
 

Written Question to the Chairman of the Bromley Economic Partnership received 
from Charlotte and Alex Tilouche: 

 
1.  We would like to know what the plans are for the site in The Glades previously 

occupied by Debenhams. We look forward to the Partnership response. 
 

 

Reply: 
 

Thank you for your enquiry. The Glades Shopping Centre is privately owned 
and the Bromley Economic Partnership has no role in its management, 

however The Glades have provided the following statement –  
 

Several options are being considered for the ex Debenhams store including 

retail, leisure, food and beverage, and offices. A combination of one or more 
of these uses is also being considered. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


